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Defund Planned Parenthood Rally

On February 11, pro-lifers across the country will hold rallies at Planned Parenthood facilities, calling for an immediate end to the organization’s federal funding.

Planned Parenthood is the nation’s largest abortion chain and receives over $500 million from taxpayers every year. But pro-life leaders in Washington are now moving to end that government subsidy.

Come out on February 11 and raise your voice with tens of thousands of pro-lifers across the country demanding that our government defund Planned Parenthood!

EVENT: Nationwide Defund Planned Parenthood Rally
WHEN: Saturday, February 11, 9-10:30 a.m.
WHERE: Planned Parenthood, 263 North University Drive, Pembroke Pines  
MORE INFO: Call Tewannah Aman at 754-244-4135 or Tewannah@BrowardRighttoLife.org
